
  

 
 
 
 
 
You are invited to the Pacific Heights Elementary  

Ready, Set, Learn Event on:  
 

WEDNESDAY APRIL 21, 2021 
Drop by between 1:00 p.m. – 2:00 pm 

 
This event is for children in our neighbourhood 

 who were born in 2017 or 2018! 
 

Children and their caregiver are invited to come to the front area of  
the school between 1-2 pm to pick up a bag with a free book and early 

learning information! 
 

Please PRE-REGISTER your child (born in 2017 or 2018)) 
by emailing us at barker_jennifer@surreyschools.ca 

      before Tuesday, April 20 
 
Ready, Set, Learn is a program designed to provide children and families with an opportunity 
to gather information about early learning.  This early learning program is part of an initiative 
sponsored by the Ministry of Education.   
 
Parents/caregivers will receive helpful tips to support their child’s learning and development, 
as well as information about the early learning programs offered by the school district and the 
community resources available to families.  It is a great way for you to connect with your 
future school and community! 
 
Please visit the BC Ministry of Education website for the booklet Helping your preschooler get 
ready for school (English and translations available)  
http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/early_learning/rsl/ 
 

Please PRE-REGISTER your child (born in 2017 or 2018)) 
by emailing us at barker_jennifer@surreyschools.ca 

      before Tuesday, April 20 
 

**This event is for children born in 2017 & 2018 (not for those coming to Kindergarten in 
September).  There will be a separate event for our new K students in the Spring! 


